
 

   
 

 

…Although your firm has provided design services for several Park projects…, none has rivaled the 

Casino restoration’s level of complexity… 

 

…Between the initial planning for the restoration and its completion…HHSDR stayed with the project 

throughout, assisting us and the City with the documentation on everything from fundraising to agency 

approvals… 

 

…When the various “surprises” were discovered once pieces of the building and site were cleared away, 

your company dealt with each professionally, and worked with the contractors to resolve issues without 

creating disputes…problems were dealt with in a time efficient manner… 

 

…Finally, I must mention that there have been many favorable comments by the general public as to the 

excellent design and workmanship of the Buhl/Timblin Casino renovation. The Buhl Park Corporation is 

fortunate to have been associated with your firm on this project and we look forward to working with 

you in the future… 

 

- Patrick D. O’Mahony, General Manager, Buhl Park Corporation, July 26, 2011 

 

 


